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Welcome to our Rights Respecting Schools monthly newsletter! We are currently a Silver Rights Respecting School, 
working towards becoming Gold. We aim to learn about children’s rights and put them into practice every day. We 
work towards this goal together with the children, making a positive impact on the whole school community.  

Article of the Month  
Each month we will be choosing an article of the month to focus on in assemblies 
and discussions in class. We hope to widen children’s understanding of their rights 
and develop their knowledge. 
This month our Pupil Leadership Team chose Article 16 – the right to privacy as our 
article of the month.  
In Key Stage One, we looked at NSPCC’s Pantosaurus to remind children that pants 
are private and that they have the right to say no. The children loved joining in 
with the Pantosaurus song!  

Pupil Leadership Team and the Easter Raffle 
This month, our Pupil Leadership Team decided they would like to fundraise 
for Ukraine. We were overwhelmed with the amount of donations of Easter 
eggs and chocolate that we received and were able to raffle 3 large hampers 
as well as lots of other smaller prizes.  
We are incredibly proud of the team for their fundraising. Thank you to you all 
for supporting them, we have managed to raise an amazing £538 to support 
Ukrainian families.  
 

Debate Club  
Our after-school debate club have been talking about children’s rights, 
discussing children’s rights to play and rest, their right to learn and 
their right to develop their own talents.  
This has been a great opportunity for the children to discuss important 
issues and share their opinions.  

Rights Respecters of the Week  
Each week in our phase assemblies, children are chosen as Rights Respecters 
of the Week. These children are spotted by staff for respecting their rights 
and the rights of others around school. This could be in class, on the 
playground or around the school environment. Well done to all those 
children who have been selected this half term!   

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break! 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs A. Askew 

 


